Presidente Nicolas Maduro
Palacio de Miraflores
Av. Nte. 10
Caracas 1012, Distrito Capital
VENEZUELA
Dear President,

I am writing to you in deep concern about the health status of the trade unionist and political prisoner Rubén González.

I urge to you to release him immediately and unconditionally.

In the meantime, as long as he is being unfairly kept in custody, he must receive the urgent and adequate medical treatments he needs, according to his wishes, and provided by doctors of his trust.

Yours sincerely,

